
THANK YOU FOR
A GREAT YEAR!
Rebate on your 2023 service charges

Provincial Credit Union’s Board of
Directors is pleased to announce
that they have approved a
payment of patronage rebates to
members for the 2023 fiscal year. 

PATRONAGE REBATES

The payment of Patronage Rebates
is a form of profit-sharing unique

to co-operatives like credit unions.
It’s a way for the credit union to

share the profits that the Board, in
their sole discretion, may choose to

return to the membership on an
annual basis. 

PROFIT SHARING

In 2023, members will have earned a
rebate based on the service charges
paid on their personal chequing
(spending) accounts. Patronage Rebate
payments will be made to personal
chequing (spending) accounts in April
for a total of $1.1 million being
returned to our membership.

$1.1 MILLION

Funds will be automatically
deposited into member

chequing (spending) accounts
by April 3, 2024.

DEPOSIT
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